
 

 

23
rd

 June 2022  

 

EID AL-ADHA HOLIDAY CATCH UP LESSONS 

Assalamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians,  

We hope this letter reaches you in the best of good faith and health.   

We are writing to inform you that Week 9 classes will continue from Monday 4
th
 July 

to Thursday 7
th
 July as normal times and days. However, we will reschedule 

classes on Friday 9
th
, Saturday 10

th
 and Sunday 11

th
 of July due to Arafat and Eid 

Al-Adha. We will be providing catch up lessons for the cancelled classes.  

Catch up classes will be held as follows: 

Cancelled Class Catch Up Class 

Friday 8
th
 July 2022 

5pm – 8pm 
Saturday 16

th
 July 2022 

1pm – 4pm 

Saturday 9
th
 August 2022 

9am – 12pm 
Saturday 16

th
 July 2022 

9am – 12pm 

Saturday 9
th
 July 2022 

1pm – 4pm 
Saturday 16

th
 July 2022 

1pm – 4pm 

Sunday 10
th
 July 2022 

9:30am – 12:30pm 
Saturday 16

th
 July 2022 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

*Week 9 Monday to Thursday classes remain the same. 

Please note: A refund will not be provided for non-attendance of catch up lesson/s.  

Please confirm if your child will be attending their catch up lesson by completing the 

google form. Catch up classes will only be organised for students who have 

completed the form and have confirmed that they are attending.  

Please complete the google form by MONDAY 4
TH

 JULY 2022: 

https://bit.ly/3Oz42MK  

We remind all our parents and students to fast the day of Arafat as it will expiate 

your sins from the previous year to the following year InShaAllah. 

If you have any questions, please contact your centre on (02) 9791 6777 or send 

an email to info@alfirdaus.com.au.  

 

Kind Regards,  

Administration 
Alfirdaus College 

https://bit.ly/3Oz42MK
mailto:info@alfirdaus.com.au

